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Hello.
I am a state worker and am dismayed to discover that buildings owned by the state which are located in Salem do
not pay towards taxes, police, roads etc. There are many buildings in this category. The state of Oregon should be
obligated to pay a fair portion.
Thank you.
Anne Sellers
State of Oregon employee

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:annesellers@hotmail.com
mailto:CityRecorder@cityofsalem.net

